is supporting Puritan Cleaners Coats For Kids coat drive!

Our coat drive will be held on the day of:

at the hour of am/pm

Coats of all types and sizes are accepted but our biggest need is for children’s
size coats, so please bring your coat and help a needy child this winter.

All' we ask is that you ensure the coat is ready to wear and the pockets are empty. Puritan Cleaners will do
the rest by cleaning and repairing the coats and transporting them to The Salvation Army for distribution.



